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Joe Longo, ASIC Chair: Thank you for attending ASIC’s 2022 Annual Forum. 

I personally wanted to thank all the speakers, delegates and attendees for joining us 
in Sydney and hope that you’ve found the sessions as useful and informative as I 
have. 

We remain committed to engaging with you about our regulatory priorities and we 
thank you for participating in a two-day dialogue about some of the issues that 
matter most to us. 

Thank you again. I look forward to seeing you at our next Forum in 2023. 


